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I urge you to support this measure to put an end to the suffering that primates are 

experiencing at OHSU’s research center. Humans and technology has evolved such 

that scientific experimentation on animals is no longer productive or necessary. In 

Oregon we are a leader in passing laws that prevent animal cruelty yet we continue 

to fund these experiments on primates who more than any other animal are the most 

like humans. It would be sheer denial to think they don’t suffer like we do. These 

primates belong in sanctuaries not laboratories. End OHSU’s research primate center 

once and for all. Let’s show the rest of of the country that Oregonians put 

compassion before profits. 


